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A member of the Tulane Class of 2016 waves to her family in the Mercedes-Benz
Superdome on Saturday (May 14). As we wrap up our coverage of commencement
weekend, the staff of New Wave wishes graduates the best of luck. We hope they
will continue to keep Tulane and New Orleans in their hearts where ever they may
go.
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